
From: Antonio Arserio
To: Jennifer Johnson
Cc: Cale Curtis; David Tolces
Subject: Decline / Resignation of CRA Vice Chair
Date: Thursday, January 23, 2025 11:14:39 AM

Jennifer,

I appreciate the Commission’s consideration and appointment of CRA Vice Chair, however, I respectfully
decline/resign from that appointment.

Please send to all Commissioners if allowed so they can have time to choose another Commissioner to serve as CRA
Vice Chair.

Regards,

Antonio V. Arserio, Broker, FRA-RP

Commissioner, Seat 3
City of Margate
www.margate.com
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